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CARN REVIEW OFFERED AT SEABROK HOUSE 
 

Seabrook, NJ— Seabrook House, along with Southern New Jersey Perinatal Cooperative and the Garden 

State Chapter of the International Nurses Society on Addictions are teaming up to offer Certified Addictions 

Registered Nurse (CARN) Review training for area nurses on Saturday, April 27
th
, 2013 on Seabrook’s campus in 

Bridgeton, New Jersey. 

  The participants who complete the program will be awarded 6.25 nursing contact hours by the Southern 

New Jersey Perinatal Cooperative.  The training starts at 8:00 a.m. and ends at 3:45p.m. on Saturday.  Lunch will 

be provided. 

 “Seabrook House is excited to be the host for the CARN review program because as a leading 

addiction treatment facility we realize the need for qualified nurses to work more effectively with the 

Addicted patient.  This will happen by better understanding Addiction medicine.” said Stephanie Loebs, 

Director of Medical Services at Seabrook House.   “This training will help prepare attendees to pass the 

Certified Addictions Registered Nurse exam and increase the opportunities of nurses looking to work in 

the treatment field and to work more effectively with Addicted Patients.”  

According to Loebs, the objectives of the review are to teach nurses more efficient way to prepare for the 

CARN exam; discuss assessment and treatment for major classes of abused substances; review assessments and 

treatments for co-occurring disorders and learn about substance abuse in pregnancy.   

 The fee for this training is $20 for Garden State Members on IntNSA and $35 for non members.  Checks 

should be made out to Garden State Chapter of IntNSA. The registration deadline is April 23, 2013.   

  For more information or to register please visit www.snjpc.org/carn.html or contact Jeff Weir, Meeting 

Planner for Southern New Jersey Perinatal Cooperative 856-665-6000, jweir@snjpc.org.   

 
  

Seabrook House is an internationally recognized, private CARF-accredited addiction treatment center with several 
locations. The main facility is located in Bridgeton, NJ, convenient to Pennsylvania, New York and surrounding states. Our 
90-day transitional living facility for men, Seabrook House West, is located in north central Pennsylvania in the town of 
Westfield. Our 90-day transitional living facility for women, Changes, is located on our main campus. A regional office is 
located in New York City, along with outpatient offices in Cherry Hill and Northfield, NJ. Seabrook House has been helping 
families find the courage to recover from alcoholism, drug addiction and substance abuse since 1974. 

 
To contact Seabrook House, please visit the organization’s web site at www.SeabrookHouse.org, or call the 24-hour help 
line at 1-800-761-7575. 
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